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Our reference: 16/1/1/R - V. Sambo

NOTICE

INTERRUPTION OF WATER SUPPLY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT WATER SUPPLY AT THE
FOLLOWING AREAS KANONKOP (TAMBOTIE STREET) WILL BE
INTERRUPTED ON WEDNESDAY 28 AUGUST 2024 BETWEEN
21:00PM UNTIL 05:00AM(29 AUGUST 2024)

THE INTERRUPTION WILL BE DUE TO CUTOVER FROM ASBESTOS
CEMENT PIPES TO NEWLY INSTALLED UPVC PIPE AND THE
INSTALLATION OF VALVES AT KANONKORP.

THE COMMUNITIES ARE URGED TO STORE WATER FOR DOMESTIC
USE DURING THIS PERIOD.

PAL MANAGER
GUST 2024




